QUICK FACTS: Been collecting change?

Many of you didn't turn in the change in your piggy banks last month. But never fear! We will be at TD Bank May 2 from 2 to 5 p.m., or at the park May 3 and 4 from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. collecting your coins. Your change helps keep the park maintained! Congratulations to Tim Hines who won a \$75 gift certificate to Oysters, Too for bringing in the most change 3/16.

Thank you to all who participated in our Doggie Bowl! A great time was had by all. Our

lane sponsors included Beard Subaru of Hyannis, Falmouth Toyota Scion in Bourne, TD Bank, Falmouth Publishing Company, Deer Run Veterinary Services, Falmouth Visitor, Board Stiff, Northeast Equine, Green Pond Waterfront Lodging, Michael Galasso, Cape Cod Pet Resort, and Falmouth Police Patrolmen's Foundation. The afternoon was filled with lots of smiles, and many wonderful prizes from Ben and Bill's, The Black Dog, Dj's Family Sports Pub, Falmouth Animal Hospital, Jude's Herbal Dog Grooming, Kaleidescope Toys, Nantucket Toys, Liam Maguire's, The Picnic Box AND Waquoit Feed and Grain! Check out the website or Facebook for wonderful event photos!





the President or Ellen take one at the Oscars. Help us add to selfies by Max of East Falmouth and Rylee of Bourne. Just send your dog's picture to the falmouthdogpark@gmail.com email address and include your dog's name and town. Then check back often to see the photos that dog park users have sent.



Important Park-related news

LOVER'S

TRAVEL

Monday, April 28 The Board of Selectmen will hear about our newest additions, including our Snoopy shed, two new benches and additional paved walkways, the latest additions to the wall of tiles, our inclusion in the National Geographic's The Dog Lover's Guide to Travel and end-of-summer book signing, our successful steward program, our involvement with the May 15 Chamber of Commerce After Hours, and our upcoming June 14 Brick Kiln Nursery Day along with the Sunset Paws Cruise.

To expand upon our partnership with TD Bank, we will be at the bank Friday, May 2 from 2 to 5 p.m., collecting change from your piggy banks, selling cruise tickets

for \$25 a piece, and giving out information about the partnership that benefits the Dog Park through the TD Bank Affinity Program without taking a penny from you . Please stop by and learn about the program, bring in your piggy banks, or buy some cruise tickets which will be limited to 200 tickets, first come, first serve.

If you can't make it to the bank, we will be at the park on Saturday May 3 and Sunday May 4 from 9:30 to 11:30 to do the same thing, as well as to organize park clean-up time. Anyone willing to give an hour or two please come May 3 and bring work gloves, weeding and trimming tools, a rake or just yourselves. On Sunday, May 4, members of the Falmouth Jewish

Congregation will donate time to help out at the park as well. Dogs visiting the park on May 4 from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. will be limited to the small dog area to help out the workers.

he Members of the Chamber of cr's Commerce will have an opportunity to view our new FCTV public service and announcement and learn more about the park at the May 15 After Hours at the Holiday Inn. We hope all members will come join in the fun and celh ebrate all the park's accomplishments in three short years!

On **June 14** we are excited to announce an entire day and evening of ways to support the dog park and have a great time. Our neighbor, Brick Kiln Nursery, will again

offer a share of its proceeds to the dog park for all the purchases made at the nursery that day. Please come buy your garden needs June 14 and help out the dog park. We will be on hand to sell cruise tickets, if any are still available, for that evening's cruise on the Island Queen. The Sunset Paws Cruise leaves the dock promptly at 8 p.m. with music by Stage Door Canteen and delicious food as well. Tickets are \$25 in advance and \$30 at the door but remember there are only 200 tickets so buy yours early!

And, of course, save the first weekend in August for our annual Park Pool Party! This event has become a park favorite, from the time the hoses are turned on until the last dog shakes!